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FOXES  

This week during their Geography 

lesson, Foxes have been looking at 

and reading maps! They have 

been using grid references to help 

them pinpoint different locations. 

They have used local maps and 

have studied Winsford and the 

surrounding area!  

They really enjoyed interpreting 

the different symbols on a map 

and finding out about the various 

locations. Well done Foxes! 

CATERPILLARS 

Caterpillars have been exploring the story 

‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ this week. They 

have got their very own caterpillars to look 

after and can’t wait to watch them grow and 

change. 

SPIDERS 

Spider class are working on their attacking skills as a team in PE this half team. This week, they played a game which re-

quired them to use skills of attacking to retrieve the most beanbags.  

What super skills they used and acquired! 

 

 

 

OUR FAMILY IS GROWNING  

This week we have been very lucky to have had some new smiley faces joining 

Team D!  

A big welcome to all of our new families!  

RECEPTION STARTERS SEPT 2021 

All of our new Reception starters should have this week received their wel-

come packs. We can’t wait for the children to join us in September. 



ADVANCE NOTICE FOR  

SEPTEMBER 2021 

To the right, you will find the timings of the 

school day for September 2021 

Nursery sessions remain as 8:30-11:30am and 

12:15-3:15pm. 

ATTENDANCE  

This week, both Spiders and Badgers are our attend-

ance winners with 98.1% 

 

UNIFORMS 

Please see our updated uniform policy for September 2021.  

Don’t forget, our uniform is available via the link on our website, 

or from our friends Julie Claire Logo Wear on the market. 


